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TO: 

IN THE MATTER OF The Ontario Heritage 
Act, 1974, s.o. Chapter 122; 

AND IN THE MATTER OF the lands and 
premises at the following Municipal 
addresses, in the Province of Ontario. 

NOTICE OF INTENTION TO DESIGNATE 

Ont·ario Herit·age F0undat-ion-,- - -
77 Bloor Street West, 

-- - " - -· 

TORONTO, Ontario. 
M7A 2R9 

' I , 

' 

I • 

-

TAKE NOTICE that the Council of the Corporation of the City 
of Orillia intends to designate the properties, including· 
lands and buildings, at the following municipal addresses, 
as properties of architectural and historical value or interest 
under Part IV of The Ontario Heritage Act, 1974, s.o. Chapter 
122. 

a) The Church of The Guardian Angels, 115 West Street North, 
Orillia, Ontario. 

Reasons for the proposed_ de~_ig?ati_on: 

The Church of The Guardian Angels has been recommended for 
designation for historical and architectural reasons. It 
was built in 1911, entirely of natural limestone by 
Mr. R. Sheeny of Peterborough, under the supervision of 
Father Trayling. Its tall spire that dominates the skyline 
of Orillia, and the extravagant use of stained glass and 
marble, make it an edi£~e t·ruly worth--pres·ervation. 

b) The Orillia Presbyterian Church, 99 Peter Street North, 
Orillia, Ontario. 

Reasons for the proposed designation: 

The Orillia Presbyterian Church has been recommended for 
designation for historical and architectural reasons. The 
building was completed in 1889, under the service of Rev. 
R.N. Grant. Designed by Architects Gordon and Helliwell of 
Toronto, the structure with its three towers employs a variety 
of design features, and compliments the older residential 
area in which it is located. 

Notice of objection to the proposed designation, together with 
a statement of the reasons for the objection and all relevant 
facts may be served on the Clerk of the City of Orillia before 
the 15th day of November, 1979. 

Dated at Orillia, Ontario, 
this llth day of October., :{.9 79. -

B.D. Bayne, 
Clerk-Administrator, 
P.O. Box 340, 
ORILLIA, Ontario. 
L3V 6Jl 
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